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Dear Dr Perry 

Z8: Phase I Studies 

Dr Cuthbertson and I have reviewed the raw data from the 
Edinburgh patients and I am satisfied that PFC may now move to issue Z8 
for routine clinical use. 

I would be grateful if you would arrange for rae to have a 
summary document on the Phase I Studies, for record purposes, as soon as 
possible. 

Kindest regards, 

Yours sincerely 

John D Clash 
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